
January 12, 2022

Dear Robyn Cook, RG:

Robyn Cook, RG
55 SW Yamhill St, #300
Portland, OR 97204

PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION
Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services

Kate Brown, Governor

800 NE Oregon Street, Suite #640
Portland, OR 97232-2162

(971) 673-0405
(971) 673-0694 – FAX

http://healthoregon.org/dwp

Airpark Well for SCAPPOOSE, CITY OF; Plan Review #7-2019.

We have received verification that the following project was completed 
according to the plans submitted:

This verification completes the plan review requirements.  The Oregon Health 
Authority considers the project completed and the facility is approved for 
use.  Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at 971-673-0191.

Sincerely,

Columbia County, Mike Paul; Daniel Osborn
Peter Farrelly, OHA

cc:

SCAPPOOSE, CITY OF

Pete Farrelly, P.E.
Plan Review Engineer
Drinking Water Services


